22nd June 2000

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

Dr O'Donohoe Consultant Paediatrician Erne Hospital ENNISKILLEN Co Fermanagh

Dear Dr O'Donohoe



With regards to the issue of competency, this issue is still the subject of an ongoing examination to ascertain if there is a case to answer. It is likely, given the nature of the issues raised, that an external opinion will be sought.

I thank you again for your cooperation and I will endeavour to keep you informed of any progress.

Yours sincerely

DR J KELLY MEDICAL DIRECTOR

/smc

036a-103-210